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A message from 
New York State Senator
Jose Peralta

Dear Friend,

With the holiday season upon us, I wanted to send you this personal message of appreciation for all you 
do to make our community a better place to live, work and raise a family.  It is an honor to serve you in the 
State Senate and I am humbled by your trust and support.

 I have been busy these last few months visiting our neighborhoods and meeting with constituents.  I want 
to thank you for sharing your ideas and concerns with me.  I look forward to returning to Albany after the 
holidays to � ght for our common goals—creating good-paying jobs; keeping our streets safe; ensuring that 
families have access to decent, a� ordable housing; and that undocumented American youth have a chance 
to go to college and make a career for themselves in the only country they have ever known.

 I would also like to remind you that winter can be particularly hard for seniors on � xed incomes and 
working families faced with skyrocketing energy costs.  While I am working with my colleagues to � nd ways 
to expand programs that help New Yorkers pay for home heating costs, I would encourage you all to look in 
on your neighbors, especially seniors, in need of a helping hand.

 As always, I invite you to stop by my district o�  ce, if only to say hello, or to call me with any questions or 
concerns.  Remember that my sta�  and I are here to serve your needs.

 With 2014 drawing to a close, I want to wish you a safe and happy holiday and a new year � lled with good 
health and prosperity.

Sincerely,

 

Jose Peralta
New York State Senator
13th Senatorial District

Happy Holidays


